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DearMr td, (p"
Thank you for taking the time and trouble to contact me about my article in
The Times newspaper on the 18th October.

It did feel rather daring in having the article published; however, like you, I
think that the subject of healthcare demand needs an open and honest debate
with the British public.

I will continue to try and do my bit.

Kindest regards

Dr hillip Lee MP
Member of Parliament for Bracknell

020 7219 1270 (Parliament)
01344 868 894 (Constituency)

phiIIip@phiIlip-Iee.com
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